
 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 2020 
Monday 24th February 2020 

 
The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is an excellent opportunity to help your child improve 
their reading. 
 
Completing the Challenge 
 

• Students must read from the PRC list to complete the challenge 
• Students can also read five of their own books from home 
• Kindergarten to Year 2 students must experience 30 PRC books. This includes reading 

books to your child 
• Students in Years 3-6 must read 20 books independently 
• Please note allowances are made for students with special needs and students with 

little English to ensure they are also able to participate in the challenge 
• Information regarding logging your child’s books on the PRC website were sent home in 

Week 4. The note was also posted on Facebook for your reference. Spare notes can be 
found in the Office Foyer if this note has been misplaced 

• If you do not have access to the Internet reading logs will be available in the Library 
 

Challenge Dates 
 
• The challenge officially launches on the Monday 2nd March 
• The challenge finishes on Friday 28th August. If you are unable to log your books online, 

completed reading logs must be given to Mrs Kew by this date if students wish to 
receive their certificate 

 
Certificates and Honour Roll 
 
• All students who successfully complete a validated online reading record qualify for an 

official PRC certificate and will appear on the PRC Honour Roll 
• The certificate shows the student’s name and school. Only student names will appear in 

the Honour roll with no other identifying factors 
 
  If you have any questions please see Mrs Kew in the Library or go to the PRC website: 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html

